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Contributions Wanted!

If you are planning to attend the Labour Day Picnic on 
September 7, at Vimy Ridge Park between 2 - 4:30 p.m., 
please bring along a donation to the Rossbrook House. We 
are asking for donations of socks, sneakers or mone-
tary to help bring a smile to inner-city kids in need.

Helping the community!
Thank you for your participation.

Sponsored by the Winnipeg Labour Council


